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COVID-19 Business Update 

May 18, 2020 

Reopening Southbury Webinar Series 

“Temporary Outdoor Dining & Preparing Your Business for Reopening” 

May 19th ~ 10am-11am  Register: www.southbury-ct.org/EDCwebinars 

Host: Kevin Bielmeier, Economic Development Director, Town of Southbury 

Speakers: 

Kathy Castagnetta, AICP, Land Use Administrator, Town of Southbury 

Andy Adames, Owner, Senor Panchos 

Rob LaBonne, LaBonne’s Markets, and Owner of Southbury Self-Storage 

A conversational, Q&A web call to discuss the new guidelines for the May 20th Phase One 

reopening; the municipal process of securing a temporary permit for outdoor dining and 

expansion; and what to expect and how to prepare your establishment for reopening from the 

perspective of an indoor business that has been open throughout the pandemic. 

Link: Join Microsoft Teams Meeting  

+1 203-666-2240  Conference ID: 262 174 819#  

 

GOVERNOR LAMONT DELAYS THE REOPENING OF HAIR SALONS AND BARBERSHOPS - NEWS 

 

WEBINAR REPLAY 

A must-see webinar for eligible businesses considering reopening on May 20th: 
"Legal Considerations for Reopening the Workplace" - Stuart M. Katz of Cohen & Wolf, P.C. 
Here is a recording of the webinar: https://youtu.be/TC3LYheqp28 

 

http://www.southbury-ct.org/EDCwebinars
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MWJjODIyYTAtYTIxNS00YjU3LWEwMjEtOTc5MDJmZjdiYTZi%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2211fab8b7-d98a-49f4-b318-b8fdf06973fd%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22f8814374-7034-4db9-9562-43802e92de55%22%7d
tel:+1%20203-666-2240,,262174819# 
https://patch.com/connecticut/across-ct/lamont-pushes-back-reopening-hair-salons-barbershops
https://youtu.be/TC3LYheqp28

